
  

Early Alert for Suspected Child Suicide 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If child death is a suspected suicide, Head of Public Health (Health Improvement) is 

notified via email and telephone if possible Suicide@barnsley.gov.uk 

The usual process for CDOP should also be followed 

 

Public Health Senior Practitioner to convene first multi-agency contagion response 

meeting to reduce contagion and community distress 

Contact to be made with school through via Public Health Senior Practitioner  

Links maintained with Barnsley Safeguarding Children partnership, Barnsley CDOP via 

Head of Public Health and Suspected Suicide Learning panel process via Public Health 

Senior Practitioner. 
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